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May 11, 2016

Clintonville-Beechwold Community Resources Center
3222 N. High Street
Columbus, OH 43202

Maple Grove United Methodist Church
7 West Henderson Road
Columbus, OH 43214

Dear Reverend Schwerdtfeger,

On behalf of the Clintonville-Beechwold Community Resources
Center, | thank you for your donation of $1,350.00 which we
received the past couple of months.

Your generosity has a direct impact on the thousands of people we
are serving here in the community and beyond. We are busier than
ever at the Clintonville-Beechwold Community Resources Center,
with hundreds of families coming to us every week for food, clothing
and many other services.

Our Kids Club program recently expanded to a third site, allowing
us to serve up to 30 more students in grades kindergarten through
fifth grade with afterschool programming. Also, our Senior Services
staff served 445 older adults in 2015 -- an 11.7 percent increase
over 2014.

As we look forward to consider all that we'll be asked to do during

the coming year, we know it would not be possible without great
support from friends such as you. Thank you!

rely,

s Thuts Clene]

Bill Owens,

Executive Director

Clintonville-Beechwold Community Resources Center
Bill. Owens@clintonvilleCRC.org

Please consider the Clintonville-Beechwold Community
Resources Center in your estate plans.

The Clintonville-Beechwold Community Resources
Center is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your
contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law.

No goods or services were provided in exchange
for your generous financial donation.
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May 11, 2016

Clintonville-Beechwold Community Resources Center
3222 N. High Street
Columbus, OH 43202

Glenn Schwerdtfeger and Carolyn Wahlmark
459 E Schreyer Place
Columbus, OH 43214

Dear Glenn and Carolyn,

On behalf of the Clintonville-Beechwold Community Resources
Center, | thank you for your donatlon of $250 00 which we received

on 4/13/2016. . (lo Groes rec G fof\«f/)ﬂ

Your generosity has a direct impact on the thousands of people we
are serving here in the community and beyond. We are busier than
ever at the Clintonville-Beechwold Community Resources Center,
with hundreds of families coming to us every week for food, clothing
and many other services.

Our Kids Club program recently expanded to a third site, allowing
us to serve up to 30 more students in grades kindergarten through
fifth grade with afterschool programming. Also, our Senior Services
staff served 445 older adults in 2015 -- an 11.7 percent increase
over 2014.

As we look forward to consider all that we'll be asked to do during
the coming year, we know it would not be possible without great

support from friends such as you. Thank you! c /' ;@
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Executive Director

Clintonville-Beechwold Community Resources Center & é A e 50/'4/’/’“" 47
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Bill. Owens@clintonville CRC.org

Please consider the Clintonville-Beechwold Community
Resources Center in your estate plans.

The Clintonville-Beechwold Community Resources
Center is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your
contribution is tax-deductible to the extent
allowed by law.

No goods or services were provided in exchange
for your generous financial donation.
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